Ahtna honors employees

COPPER CENTER, AK — Ahtna, Inc., honored five employees with meritorious service pins at the Native regional corporation's annual meeting in Copper Center on May 17, according to Roy S. Ewan, President.

Receiving two year pins were: Roy S. Ewan, President, Ahtna, Inc.; Nick Jackson, General Manager of Ahtna Construction and Primary Products Corp., and Vice President, Ahtna, Inc.; Larry Lau, Resources Manager, Ahtna, Inc.; and Robert Marshall, Shareholder Relations Officer, Ahtna, Inc.

Martha Goodlataw received a necklace for five years of service as

a custodian for the Ahtna office in Copper Center.

Ahtna, Inc., the state's smallest regional Native corporation, is headquartered in Copper Center and maintains an office in Anchorage.